Basilica of St. Francis Xavier

104 Third Street S.W. Rectory: (319) 875-7325
Dversville, lowa 52040 School: (319) 875-7376

January 21, 1997

Chime Master Systems
P. O. Box 936
Lancaster, OH 43130

Dear Chime Master:

A little over a year and a half ago, a parishioner contacted me, and
expressed interest in donating a "chime system" to the Basilica. Although we
already had three bells which struck the hour, he liked the idea of also having
the ability to play chime hymns on a regular basis from the steeples, and was
willing to pay for a system which would do this.

I made a quick decision to go with another bell company with which I
was familiar. However we asked your company and others to make
presentations of their systems anyway, just out of curiosity. I then had to
change my quick decision! We found the Chime Master System to be much
preferable to any other in compact design, number of musical selections, ease
of installation, cost, wide variety of features, and especially chime tonal

quality.

The Chime Master System was installed ten months ago, and I am still
very pleased with it for the above reasons. The parishioners are also delighted
with the system, as are non-parishioners who live nearby.

I have already recommended the Chime Master System to other pastors
who have contacted me, and would be happy to recommend it to any church or
institution that wanted a good chime system, with many options.

Yours sincerely,

=

Rev. Edward C. Petty
Rector
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